
 

 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE TOWN MEETING 
 

 

Pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-5, an executive meeting is being called by the 

Glenwood Town Council.  The meeting will be held at the Town Hall on 

Tuesday, November 12, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. This is a closed meeting not 

open to the public. 

 

The purpose of said meeting is to discuss a potential legal issue.  

 

      Mary M Richardson 

      Clerk-Treasurer 

      November 6, 2024 


